
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Gayle Anderson, Faculty Senate 

FROM:  Graduate Studies Committee 

DATE:  10/15/15 

 

SUBJECT:   Revised Requirements for PhD in Chemistry 

 

On Tuesday October 13th, 2015 the Graduate Studies Committee approved the updated 

requirements for the PhD in Chemistry 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


